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QuickDraw Welding Warning 

SurePoint Ag Systems advises against welding on anything 
physically connected to QuickDraw hardware and electrical 

harnessing.  Damage to electrical components can, and will, render 
your QuickDraw inoperable. If welding is required on any product, 
trailer, plant stand, or similar items connected to QuickDraw it is 
crucial to disconnect all wiring that enters or exits the cabinet and to 

remove the internal cabinet battery.  It is vital to ensure that the 
electrical components within the cabinet are isolated from welding 

voltage, or any other voltage surges. 

READ 
BEFORE 

WELDING! 

FAILURE TO ISOLATE QUICKDRAW COMPONENTS FROM 
WELDING VOLTAGE, OR ANY VOLTAGE SURGE, VOIDS ALL 

WARRANTIES 
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